
Court:  Consent  not  required
in all Nev. phone recordings
By Sean Whaley, Las Vegas Review-Journal
 
CARSON CITY — The Nevada Supreme Court has ruled that a state
law requiring both parties to consent to a recording of a
telephone conversation does not apply when the recordings are
made by a party located outside of the state.

The unanimous decision, dated Thursday, was in response to a
request for an interpretation of Nevada law from the U.S.
District Court.
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